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Enfish and Chums
James P. Muraff, partner in the Intellectual Property & 
Technology Transactions practice group, co-authored an 
article examining a post-Alice software patent decision. 
“Enfish and Chums,” published in the July 20, 2016 issue 
of IPPro Patents, discusses the recent ruling in Enfish, LLC 
v. Microsoft Corp., that clarified how the U.S. Patent and 
Trademark Office (USPTO) should apply the two-step 
patent eligibility test the Supreme Court set forth in Alice.
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